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Pride flags to fly at  

Nunatsiavut Government buildings 
 
Pride flags will fly at Nunatsiavut Government buildings from June 23-30 in recognition 
of Pride Month. 
 
During the month of June, 
people all over the world 
express solidarity with the 
2SLGBTQ + (two-spirit, 
lesbian, gay, bisexual, 
transgender, queer or 
questioning) community, to 
celebrate contributions of 
persons from the community, 
and increase efforts to build 
awareness. 
 
In future years, the flag will fly at Nunatsiavut Government buildings for the entire 
month of June. 
 
 
 
 


